

April 26, 2022

Dear North Babylon Parents and Community,

Please be reminded that due to the snow day taken on January 7, 2022, schools will remain open and in session for a full day of regular instruction on **Friday, May 27, 2022**. As you may recall, this day was removed from the list of holidays as a result of the snow day.

Schools will be closed, Monday, May 30th in observance of Memorial Day as previously scheduled.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Glen A. Eschbach

Superintendent